
From: Lui, Raymond (DPW)  

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2015 12:05 PM 
To: Shah, Rahul (DPW) 

Cc: Sprinkle, John (DPW); Sweiss, Fuad (DPW); Rivera, Patrick (DPW); Cisneros, Fernando (DPW) 
Subject: Fwd: 711 Peru Ave - Soils Engineer Letter Regarding Bridge/Driveway 

 

Rahul. 

 

Based on review of the attached letter and the drawings I left on your desk, we recommend 

approval of the permit at 711 Peru. 

 

Ray 

 

 
Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S™ III, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone 

 

-------- Original message -------- 

From: Stanford Chiang  

Date:07/15/2015 09:23 (GMT-08:00)  

To: "Lui, Raymond (DPW)" , "Sprinkle, John (DPW)"  

Subject: 711 Peru Ave - Soils Engineer Letter Regarding Bridge/Driveway  

 

Raymond / John, 

  

Please see attached letter from the geotech engineer regarding review of the structural plans for 

the bridge/driveway @ 711 Peru Ave. With this, all the items on the Structural Design Review 

comments should have been addressed and corrected. Let me know if there is still something 

outstanding that has not been corrected yet. 

  

Thanks for your help,  

Stanford Chiang 

 


